
Priory News 20th September 2024 

Dear Parents, 

It was great to see many parents this week at different events. Our 

PTA—the Friends of Priory—held their AGM on Wednesday      

evening and formed a new committee for the year. Thank-you to 

the many parents who help with the Friends of Priory—either on 

the committee or at different events during the year. As a group, 

the contribution to our school is brilliant—the activities for families 

contribute to making our school community great, and the fund-

raising from this enables us to move forward with school projects. 

Thank-you! If you missed the AGM, but do wish to be part of the 

committee, please do make contact with them via the school 

office. 

We also held our Meet and Greet evenings yesterday, where we 

shared the routines for the new school year—with a chance to 

meet teachers and see your child’s classroom. Thank-you to       

everyone who came. We know that some parents were unable to 

be there, and will be placing the slides from the evening on each 

year groups website page.   

As part of St Neots, we also are part of the St Neots Schools       

Forum. I had the pleasure of meeting with the other St Neots 

schools this week, with the meeting taking place at Longsands 

Academy. As part of this, we had a tour of the school and were 

able to see the calm working atmosphere in the classrooms.  With 

secondary schools currently being chosen, Longsands have also 

sent Open Evening information to all Year 6 families this week (via 

your child—please check their bags if you’ve not seen it).       

Best Wishes, 

Mrs Keefe 

Diary Dates  

Flu Vaccinations 23rd September 

HT6 / AI6 Library Visit 24th September 

TH5 / MD4 Library Visit 26th September 

TS4 / EL4 Library Visit 1st October 

Harvest Assembly 

 

3rd October 

9.15am—Years 3 and 4 

10am—Years 5 and 6 

SH5 / SB5 Library Visit 8th October 

AG3 / AN3 Library Visit 10th October 

BW3 Library Visit 15th October 

Bags 2 School Collection 15th October 

SB5 Class Assembly 16th October 

Year 6 Viking day 18th October 

FOPJS Quiz Night 18th October 

TS4 Class Assembly 23rd October 

End of Half-Term 25th October 

Half-Term 28th October—1st November 

Parents’ Evenings 6th / 7th November 

The Ark 

This term, we have launched The Ark - which is our nurture          

provision. As part of this, we have introduced a ‘Soft Start’. 

This is a place you can drop your child into if they are      

finding the start of the day a little tricky. It is proving very 

successful and enabling us to settle the children quickly, 

before they join their class for the morning’s learning      

activities. 

We hope you are finding this useful too. If, at this time, you 

do have a message for the class teacher, please email this 

into the office, or drop round to see them. Unfortunately, 

the staff in The Ark are not able to take messages around 

the classrooms once the session closes. Please use our    

normal routes of communication for this. 

Homework 

Following all the feedback from parents, children and staff last 

year, we have reviewed and changed our approach to      

homework. We are very excited about the changes and hope 

that you will find them a more positive experience. 

You may have noticed that our Home-School book now      

contains a place to record reading. Please use this each time 

your child reads at home. This has replaces Boom Reader. 

We are also re-introducing our Learning Logs for homework—

these will replace Seesaw.  

Next week we will send further information out to you on 

this—watch out for our Homework leaflet for parents, which 

will contain more details about our approach and                

expectations for homework at our school. 

Year 6 Parents 

Apply for your child’s secondary school place by: 

October 31st 

 



We are working to promote fully funded CACHE 
courses with certification, available in levels 1, 2 & 3, 
for school support roles that are funded by the ESFA 
(Education Skills Funding Agency). 

Did you know that funding has been made available 
in our school's area for a course for this academic 
year, which starts on 30th September—for parents / 
carers.  

As the funding has been awarded by the ESFA there 
are some eligibility criteria that must be met for a 
fully funded place, which is listed on our website: 
www.studysmartuk.online 

These courses are designed to make it easy for    
parents/carers who are looking to gain the necessary 
qualifications for a school support role, as the classes 
are run online, within school hours and during term 
times. Allowing parents to fit the classes in with 
school drop offs and collections.  

Upon enrolment learners are asked to complete two 
short initial assessments online, in English and Maths 
to determine which level they should start on.    
However, the funding allows each learner to        
progress up to level 3, if they wish to.  

We work closely with your local job centre and are 
able to offer a job interview to those who complete 
the course. 

The deadline to enrol is the end of 25th September! 

If you wish to see further information about the 
courses, please head to: 
www.studysmartuk.online 

See the poster opposite. 

http://www.studysmartuk.online
http://www.studysmartuk.online/


Next Week’s Lunch Menu: 






